
 

 

 

19 July 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbour,  
 

Construction Update – Upcoming Works at Melbourne Quarter 

 

We would like to provide you with the following construction update on the Melbourne Quarter project.   
 

Aurora Lane 
To enable the installation of overhead gantries in Aurora Lane, there will be a full road closure of Aurora 
Lane (southern section) on the following weekends:  
 

• Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 July 

• Saturday 04 and Sunday 05 August 

• Saturday 11 and Sunday 12 August 

• Saturday 18 and Sunday 18 August 

• Saturday 25 and Sunday 26 August 
 
Works are planned to take place between 8am – 5pm, weather permitting.   
 
During these times Aurora Lane (southern section) will be closed to vehicle, pedestrian and bicycle traffic. 
 
During these times vehicle traffic will be diverted along Wurundjeri Way (as indicated below in yellow).  
Pedestrian and bicycle traffic will be diverted to Village Street (as indicated below in green).  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

These works will be carried out in accordance with a permit from City of Melbourne. While we don’t 

anticipate a large amount of noise, we apologise in advance for any disruption or inconvenience these works 

may cause. 
 

We thank you for your co-operation while these important works are being carried out as we continue to 

bring the Melbourne Quarter vision to life.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please 

contact us at mqcommunity@lendlease.com, or call 1300 719 356.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jacquelin Saultry 

Development Engagement Executive,  

Melbourne Quarter, Lendlease 


